
Gubler, Leron

From:
Sent:

Panoyan, Marlene
Tuesday, November 7, 2017 2:24 PM 
Martinez, Ana 
Gubler, Leron
FW: A request for contact or information has been received from a user of the 
Hollywood Chamber of Commerce website.

To:
Cc:
Subject:

FYI.

From: info@hollywoodchamber.net [mailto:info@hollywoodchamber.net]
Sent: Monday, November 6, 2017 4:22 PM 
To: info <lnfo@hollywoodchamber.net>
Subject: A request for contact or information has been received from a user of the Hollywood Chamber of Commerce 
website.

Send Me More Information!

This individual has requested more information.

Name:

Company:

Mailing
Address:

Country:

Phone:

Linda Wood

US

Fax:

eMail: conaaweb@hotmail.com

Contact By: 

Comments:

Email

Disappointed to see couple of vendors set up on top of six stars at HW and Highland. Talked to 
LAPD 3 officers at approx 4 pm Monday Nov 6 and was told they couldn’t do anything about it. I 
thought that was a condition of bending to not be so that people can’t see or get pics taken at stars. 
Disappointed at LAPD attitude or knowledge.

Allow Release of 
Information: yes

Received: 11/6/2017 6:22:06 PM
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